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Tuesday 28th November 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,        

 

Community Christmas Singing – Tesco Kingsteignton 

 

Our choir has been invited by our local Tesco store to come and perform some 

festive Christmas songs. This will take place for approximately 45 minutes during the 

morning of Thursday 8th December 2022 from 11am.  We will be taking community 

transport to the store, however, if you are able to offer transport for others this would 

be greatly appreciated. Please speak to me if this is possible. Myself and Mrs 

Hodgson will be accompanying the children on this trip. As we will be leaving school 

at 10:45am please can children be provided with a healthy snack to eat before we 

leave. We aim to be back at school for lunch.  

 

The trip will be a fantastic opportunity for the children to take part in singing with the 

community.  You are more than welcome to come and watch your child perform in 

store.  

 

Please sign the reply slip that your child will be bringing home today and return it to 

me to confirm your willingness to allow your child to take part.  

 

Many thanks in advance. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Jess Manley  

Year 5 Learning Leader/ Choir Leader 
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